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Holly class have been busy learning about Remembrance Day 
and have created their own special poppies to wear.	
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ash class have been learning about Remembrance Day. They have had 
lots of fun dressing up as soldiers and pilots. 
They have also been busy making a large silhouette of a solider and lots 
of poppies to stick on the background of the display.  
 



Fir class this week have been learning about Remembrance Day. We worked 
hard to create images, wreaths and poppies to help us to remember the 
soldiers who died to keep us safe. We were so quiet and sensible during our 
2-minute silence. We visited the school cenotaph to lay our wreaths and 
listened quietly to the last post.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Maple class have made a wreath in recognition of Remembrance Day. They 
used potato stamps to make the poppy shape for the wreath. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Sixth Form have designed and created a wooden poppy wreath to commemorate 
Remembrance Day. They drew their designs on to thin plywood and then cut them 
out using a fretsaw. They were then sanded, painted and assembled to create the 
wreath. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
HAZEL Class used items in their tuff spot to make a poppy! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PINE Class joined in with Remembrance Day by participating in a variety of 
sensory activities. We made poppy potato prints which all of Pine class engaged 
with and they enjoyed the tray of gloop and rice which was made to symbolise 
the poppy. We made soldier pictures to show everyone that we will remember. 

 
 

 


